
 

AAT – Fisherman Islands Cargo Terminal 
Notification of Cargo Damage or Loss Flowchart 

 
Important – All cargo damage MUST be reported to AAT 

Superintendents prior to cargo being handled 
 

 
 
AAT Superintendents:  
Loretta Penman (Landside Superintendent) – 0434 603 007 
Kelly Runge (Shipping Superintendent) – 0437 876 118 
Lorraine Harrison  (Safety Operations Superintendent) - 0448 328 154 

Cargo Damage or Loss notified to AAT Superintendent 

Notification of Cargo Damage or Loss Form completed for Notifying Party & 
signed off by AAT Superintendent. Photos taken as required. 

AAT Superintendent notifies relevant Stevedore via phone to see if they are 
available to inspect 

AAT Superintendent emails Notification of Cargo Damage or Loss Form & 
photos to the relevant Stevedore & AAT Shipping Clerk 

 

AAT Superintendent files Cargo Damage or Loss Form & photos in Folder in 
the AAT Operations Room 

Clerk files copy of Notification of Cargo Damage or Loss form in Pink Vessel 
Folder 


